

June 23, 2014

Dr. Ray Perren President Lanier Technical College 2990 Landrum Education Drive Oakwood, GA 30566

Dear Dr. Perren:

Thank you for your letter of March 19, 2014, notifying SACSCOC of your intention to implement a new Technical Certificate of Advanced Fire Administration, effective August 2014. The new program will be offered at the Oakwood Campus.

Lanier Technical College offers a number of degrees, diplomas, and certificates in the Fire Science field. Only two new courses will be required to implement the Advanced Fire Administration certificate. Since the new program is similar to several approved programs, it does not represent a significant departure from existing programs. We acknowledge this information and will add it to the file.

Best regards,
Belle S. Wheelan

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/LCS:iyw

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson, Vice President, Institutional Effectiveness & Operations at Forsyth

recommendation of an applicable parties and recommendation of the property and the confidence in the confidence

Campus

Dr. Steven M. Sheeley